The Burr Elementary PTO is offering an opportunity for all Burr
Alumni to apply for a S500 scholarship. 2 winners will be

announced at Stevenson Honors Night.

Please email the following information to

burrbulldogpto@gmail.com by Wednesday April 30.

+ Full name
+ UCS email address
+ Future Plans

+ List your Burr K-6 grade teachers and include any memorable
moments or things that stand out about those teachers

+ Current GPA

+ One page essay: How do you feel your experience at Burr has

helped prepare you for your future goals?




